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Nemaha NRD meets
(KLZA)--The Nemaha Natural Resources District Board of Directors accepted the resignation of
At-Large Board member Jake Armknecht during their April 11 meeting.

Applications to fill the two-year term are now being accepted at Nemaha NRD Headquarters in
Tecumseh.

The Board also approved an irrigation well permit for B & E Anthony in Nemaha County.

The Board also accepted nominations for Nebraska Association of Resources District Awards.
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